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Tully Joint Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee Facilitating Community Open House
and Public Hearing for Joint Comprehensive Plan Update

Tully, NY — The Town and Village of Tully invite all residents and community stakeholders to attend a Community Open House and Public
Hearing, facilitated by the Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee, for the Joint Comprehensive Plan Update. The event will be held at the
Tully Municipal Building (5833 Meetinghouse Rd, Tully, NY 13159) on Wednesday, May 31st. The Community Open House will take place
from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM and the Public Hearing will begin at 7:30 PM. Please visit the project website, the Town website, or the Village
website to review the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan Update online. Hard copies are also available at the Tully Municipal Building and Tully
Free Library.

Project Website: https://bartonloguidice.mysocialpinpoint.com/tully-joint-comprehensive-plan
Town of Tully Website: http://townoftully.org/
Village of Tully Website: https://villagetully.digitaltowpath.org:10070/content/

A comprehensive plan serves as a guide for community decision-makers and stakeholders by documenting existing local conditions;
defining the community’s vision, goals, objectives, and action items that are to be pursued over the next decade; mapping the desired
future distribution of land uses; and providing a framework for the implementation of high priority action items. The Town and Village’s
current Joint Comprehensive Plan was adopted in 2005. Due to changing community conditions and regional trends, an update to the Plan
commenced in early 2023. This initiative is being spearheaded by a Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee, with assistance from a team of
community planning professionals from Barton & Loguidice. Since the kick-off of the Joint Comprehensive Plan Update process, public input
was solicited through a Community Survey (available mid-March to mid-April, 2023) and a Community Open House (held on March 30th,
2023). The concerns and opportunities voiced by community members were then utilized to shape a draft Joint Comprehensive Plan
Update, now ready for public review and comment.

The Community Open House on May 31st (starting at 6:00 PM) will be an opportunity for community members to learn about the draft
Joint Comprehensive Plan Update and to provide their feedback. The Community Open House will begin with a brief presentation providing
an overview of the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan Update process and content and will then break out into a poster gallery session.
Members of the Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee and the consultant team will be available to answer your questions and collect and
discuss your feedback.

The Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee Public Hearing (starting at 7:30 PM and held in accordance with NYS Law) will be another
opportunity to provide feedback on the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan Update. After hearing public testimony, the Comprehensive Plan
Sub-Committee will decide whether or not to pass a resolution to forward the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan Update to the Town and
Village Boards for consideration for adoption.

All residents, business and property owners, community leaders, and individuals with an interest in the future of the Town and Village of
Tully are welcome to participate in the Community Open House and Comprehensive Plan Sub-Committee Public Hearing.

HHH
For more information on this Joint Comprehensive Plan Update, please visit the project website:
https://bartonloguidice.mysocialpinpoint.com/tully-joint-comprehensive-plan

Or contact the Town of Tully at tully-townclerk@cnymail.com or the Village of Tully at rvanbuskirk@cnymail.com.
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Important Phone Numbers

ASSESSOr ..ceeveeeevvvnnnnn. 696-4693, ext. 13
Code Enforcement ......... 696-4693 x19
Dog Control ................. (315) 454-0928
Highway Department ........... 696-8861
Justice Court ......ocoveevriuneennne 696-5884
Parks & RecC. ......cccccuvenn. 696-4693 x21
Town Clerk................ 696-4693, ext. 10

Town Supervisor ....... 696-4693, ext. 12

Tax Collector.............. 696-4693, ext. 11
Town Historian ........cc.cc..c..... 696-4681
Trash & Garbage................... 422-0715
.............................................. 683-5679
Village of Tully ... 696-5041

Town of Tully Website

www.townoftully.org.

Village of Tully Website
villageoftully.org.

Onondaga Co. Website

www.ongov.net

The Tully News is a monthly publication
of the Tully Town Board. The Town
Board meets on the Second Wednesday
of each month at the Town Hall. Dead-
line for publication is the night of the
Board meeting. Materials may be sub-
mitted to: The Tully News , 19 Railroad
Street, Tully, 13159 or they may be e-

mailed to: ben.bibik@outlook.com

SAVE THE DATE
SEPTEMBER 24"
Tully ALUMNI Gathering

All Classes, Faculty, and Staff are welcome. A great time to greet those
you may not have seen for a while and enjoy friendships from the past.
S5 donation requested, light refreshments served Noon-4:00 p.m. at
The LOFT. No reservations needed; just stop in.

News from Tully Free Library

We'd like to extend grateful thanks to the voters who supported our library
proposition this year. We look forward to continuing to serve the Tully area
community with new programs and services. We are excited about what the future
holds!

We will be holding our annual bake sale outside our building during the Memorial
Day ceremonies. If you would like to contribute a pie or other baked goods to our
sale, please bring them to the table between 9:00 and 9:30 AM.

Library staff will be marching in the parade this year, as we kick off our Summer
Reading theme of “All Together Now.” We would love to have some more
marchers join us — let us know if you’d like to come along!

If you’ve never played Bridge before, but always wanted to learn, we have the
class for you: Bridge for Absolute Beginners takes place on Tuesday, May 23 at 6
PM. This class is open to age 16 and up, and will cover all the basics of game play
and bidding. Please register in advance.

Teens: join our Teen Advisory Council and help us make our library your library!
This month’s meeting is Thursday, May 25th at 5:30 PM, with pizza! Please register
in advance.

Summer Reading registration begins on Monday, June 12th. We have a calendar
full of events for kids, teens, adults and families through mid-August, including
crafts, music, dance and theatre performances, visits from the MOST and the Zoo,
and more! Please see our website calendar for all the details.

Memorial Day Chicken Barbecue

TULLY

Proceeds Benefit the Tully Rotary High School Scholarships for R
Graduates of Tully, LaFayette, and Fabius High Schools Ota ry
Monday, May 29th Club

Serving 9:30-11:00am or until gone

Tully Masonic Lodge Lawn

T.A.G. News

Earth Day Cleanup—Many thanks to all those who picked up roadside litter. Many groups
participated and families also. It was a great effort and the Tully area looks much better
thanks to all of you.




Memorial Day Ceremony

The annual Memorial Day Ceremony
will take place May 29" @ 9:15 in
front of the Tully Elementary School.
This Ceremony is to honor our
Veterans and persons currently
serving in the military. Veterans and
their families are encouraged to
participate in the parade that follows
the ceremony and transportation will
gladly be provided for those that do
not care to walk. Names of those
currently serving in the military will
be read. If you know of someone
currently serving, please contact the
Historical Society at 315-696-4681
with their name, branch of service,
and if you know where they are
stationed or serving would be
helpful.

All organizations and businesses that
care to join in with a marching group,
float or motorized vehicle in the
parade should be at the Elementary
School bus garage by 9:15 a.m. Also
welcome to participate are
horseback riders, red/white/blue
decorated bicycles, and antique cars/
trucks.

Attention Village Residents

Spring is here! Everything has begun to
bloom and our village looks great. We need

your help to keep it that way. Used furniture
and other debris should no be left by the curb

for extended periods. Trash containers
should be removed from the curb after trash
pickup and left out all week. Lets keep our
village beautiful.

Military Display

Stop by to view our annual Military Display in the
sanctuary of the Tully Area Historical Society
Building beginning May 20th. There will be over
200 pictures of Tully servicemen and women in
uniform along with information pertaining to
their branch of service, rank, where served and
special honors. In addition, there will be copies
of letters written during the Civil War by an
ancestor of Rusty Spaulding, a variety of military
uniforms, plaques, and newspaper articles.

Should you have a family member you would like

included in the display, stop by the Historical
Society to pick up the information form, supply a picture (preferably in uniform), which will
be scanned and returned immediately to you. We have a published book of Veterans
buried in the Tully Cemetery available for purchase. There is a wealth of information on
our website: tullyhistoricalsociety.org. We are very proud and appreciative of the many
men and women who have served our Country.

We will be open on Monday, May 29th from 8:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

REMEMBER

‘Benadryl Challenge’ on TikTok Is Dangerous, Experts Say

® A challenge posted on TikTok known as the
“Benadryl challenge” encourages viewers to
take large doses of the antihistamine to induce
hallucinations.

® Experts say excessive doses of Benadryl can
cause serious health issues, even causing death
in some situations.

® Johnson & Johnson, the manufacturer of
Benadryl, has posted a warning about the

challenge, and TikTok officials said they’ve been
removing posts that publicize the challenge.

The latest challenge in the news is the “Benadryl challenge” that appeared on TikTok, a
popular social media video platform. The idea was to take a whole lot of Benadryl
(diphenhydramine, a common antihistamine) in order to cause a high, with hallucinations.
While it’s true that diphenhydramine can make you high and make you hallucinate, when
you take too much of it you can also have seizures, pass out, have heart problems, or even
die. And indeed, emergency rooms across the country have treated overdoses of
diphenhydramine, and at least one death has been attributed to the challenge.



TULLY DAIRY MOO RUN!

Honoring Coach Jim Paccia

SATURDAY JUNE 17"

This year’s race will take place on the
Tully cross country course, parking and
race day registration at the town pavilion
5833 Meetinghouse Rd.

Kids Fun run begins at 8:30am and is free
to all little runners

5k run begins at 9am
-pre-registration $25
-race day registration $30

*t-shirt included for all registrations
submitted by May 31°*

Register online at Active.com-
Town of Tully
or

submit the form below with payment to:
Town of Tully, PO Box 536, Tully NY 13159

Name:

Address:

Phone #:

Email:

Age: Gender: Shirt Size

Parks and Recreation

2023 Summer Camp offerings:

visit Active.com-Town of Tully to register
Pet Palooza July 24th-28th 1pm-4pm Ages 6-15

Wag on over to the most PAWSOME camp in town! You
and your STEAM Team will engineer a world created just
for pets: From Pets Palooza Hotel Day to Having a Ball Day
to Give a Dog a Bone Day to Salty Sea Dog Day to a very
special Rescue Pets Day. You’ll even get to adopt adorable
pretend pets of your own and create habitats to match
their needs and personalities! This STEAMtastic camp gets
two paws up and is a must for every pet-loving kid!

Road Trip USA July31st - August 4th 1pm-4pm Ages 6-15

Rev up your R.V. for a cross country STEAM

adventure! You and your tribe will engineer your way
from sea to shining sea from the Statue of Liberty to the
Golden Gate Bridge from the Hawaiian Volcanoes to the
Floridian Theme Parks to an open road of exciting pit-stops
in between. This imagination-fueled excursion across the
USA promises to have campers smiling from coast to
coast!

STEAM-Warts August 21st-25th 1pm-4pm Ages 6-15

Pack your wizarding gear and join us for a magical week of
spellbinding adventure! You and your housemates will
take a full load of Wizarding Classes from Transfiguration
to Flying Broomsticks to Charms and Potions to Magical
Beasts. The STEAMtastic camp will culminate with an
enchanted graduation ceremony. A must for every wizard
fan!

Black Knights basketball camp July 31st- August 3rd 9am-
12pm

Grades 4th-9th

Varsity boys head coach Ryan Dando will be leading this
basketball camp for boys and girls entering grades 4-

9. Learn from Coach Dando and tighten up your basketball
game!

Summer Soccer Camp August 14th-18th Ages 6-15

Hone your soccer skills this summer with Coach Tyler
Felice-Jenning, director of the BOCA club soccer team
in this fun filled, skill based camp.

Grades prek-2nd 9am-11am
Grades 3rd-7th 9am-1pm

Art and Nature exploration at Green lake will return this
summer Friday afternoons, stay tuned for details and
dates



